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BRITISH COLUMBIA OIL AND GAS COMMISSION 
 NOTICE OF TEMPORARY OFFICE CLOSURE 

 
  
 
 
FORT ST. JOHN – The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) reception office 
location at 100-10003 110 Ave, Fort St. John, will be temporarily closed to clients and 
the public on Wednesday, September 22, 2010 to provide for an All Staff meeting 
and training session. 
 
Messages will be forwarded through the Commission’s call centre (250-261-5700) 
and Incident reporting will continue to be managed through the Commission’s 
Incident Reporting contact number (1-800-663-3456). 
 
 
For more information, please contact : 
 
John Dame, Area Director, Application Review 
Project Assessment and Compliance Assurance Division 
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
Fort St. John, BC 
Ph: 250-261-5732 
John.Dame@gov.bc.ca 
 
 


